
From: Herreid Family  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 11:40 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Complaint - Docket DG 23-067 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good evening,  
I would like to express my concern about the mailing I received for the subject docket. I do not believe, 
especially in New Hampshire, that any company providing a public utility should be able to propose 
raising their annual revenue by 55+% and have it be an acceptable proposal. It is already hard enough in 
today's economy to find a house, buy a house, rent a house or apartment, etc and pressing NH residents 
for an extra $50 to $170 or so per year (based on their self disclosed math) is the wrong move. Nominal 
increases for ongoing repairs and cost of labor is understandable, but this request (with no real 
explanation of why) is unfair to consumers who have no other choice, literally no competition. We're 
hostages. 
 
The Herreid Family 
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